
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 28th March 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our current Rose Queen, Erika Davenport will be 

retiring at the school garden party on Saturday 1st 

July. We are pleased to announce that Lucy Guy 

will be our new Rose Queen. Her attendants will be 

Milly Edwards, Holly Brown and Neve Quinn. 

Year Five enjoyed a trip to Jodrell 

Bank as part of their ‘Earth Sun 

and Moon’ topic. 

Year Three 

became pizza 

chefs for the 

morning when 

they visited Pizza Express in Knutsford to talk 

about nutrition. They all came back to school  with 

the pizza they had made. 

PE Kit 

We are noticing a high number of children that do 

not have a PE kit in school. Your child’s PE kit 

should stay in school at all times and only go home 

at the end of each half term. 

 

Music Extravaganza 

Mrs Taylor will, once again, be arranging our music 

extravaganza evening. Tickets are now on sale  

at a cost of £3 per ticket. Refreshments will also 

be available to purchase on the evening. The choir, 

our fantastic musicians and Pre-School will all be 

performing so it will certainly be a wonderful  

evening. Funds raised will be split between school 

and pre-school. 

Visyon 

Visyon is a Parent support group for children with 

emotional difficulties. If you need support take a 

look at the Visyon website for more information. 

The planned meeting is in Crewe on 11th May. 

Car Park 

Please do not cross the school car park 

when dropping off and collecting your 

children. Follow the footsteps and use 

the path.  

 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 8th May - Year 4 York Residential 

Wednesday 24th May - Reception 2017 Parents  

Meeting  

Tuesday 6th June - Year 3/4 Chester Zoo 

Thursday 8th June - SCHOOL CLOSED Polling Day 

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before 

and after school care. Just call in to the school 

office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

This week we would like to celebrate Bereton  

Pre-School.  

 

Sharon Edwards and her team have had  a busy 

week  with an Open Day on Tuesday and a Live Band 

fundraising evening on Friday. 

They work tirelessly and always with a smile to 

ensure the children in their care have a fulfilling 

and enjoyable time. 

 

Please continue to show your support for them in 

their efforts to raise money to replace their  

building. The crowfunding page is now closed but 

you can continue to donate to playgroup directly. 


